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Key issues

The Government Administration Committee has requested information on proposed minor
amendments to the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 contained
in the Statutes Amendment Bill (No 4). Your approval is sought to the Department’s response
to the Committee.

Action sought Timeframe

Approve the draft response to the Government Administration | By 4.00pm, Wednesday 28
Committee attached to this briefing; or May 2014

advise the Department of any changes required to the

response.

Contact for telephone discussion (if required)

= Telephone Suggested
Name Pasition direct line after hours first contact
Marguerite Quin Senior Policy Analyst 04 495 9348 v
Anthony Richards | Policy Manager 04 494 0644

Returnto:  Marguerite Quin, L7, 46 Waring Taylor St
DMS file reference: PLG-3185-6 4022727DA
Ministerial database reference: LG201400344







The Department of Internal Affairs
Te Tari Taiwhenua

the grounds of legal professional privilege in the absence of a court proceeding.
Given this unresolved policy issue, we consider that the Bill is not the
appropriate legislative vehicle for progressing this proposed amendment.

10. The draft response to the Select Committee notes that you agree to clause
49(1) being deleted from the Bill. The Minister of Justice has agreed to delete
the equivalent amendment to the OIA from the Bill for the same reason.

11. We have liaised with Ministry of Justice officials to ensure our response is
aligned with the Ministry’s response on the proposed OIA amendments.

Recommendations
12. The recommendations are that you:

a) Agree to the Department's response to the Government Yes/No
Administration Committee’'s request for advice on proposed
amendments to the Local Government Official Information and
Meetings Act 1987 contained in the Statutes Amendment Bill (No
4); or

b) advise the Department of any changes required to the response Yes/No
by 4.00pm, Wednesday 28 May 2014.

L

Anthony Richards
Policy Manager

Hon Paula Bennett
Minister of Local Government

/ 12014














